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What is Affiliate Marketing? 
 
The term “affiliate marketing” refers to the endorsement of 
products or services in the Internet through affiliates.  
 
Affiliates are usually webmasters and ezine publishers who act 
as sales agents on behalf of their clients in exchange for a 
commission on each sale made. 
 
In affiliate marketing, you can prefer either the one-tier 
program or the two-tier program.  
 
In the former, you earn on a per referral basis and cannot 
hire sub-affiliates to assist you in endorsing a certain 
product or service. The commission will come from your direct 
referral. 
 
The latter is quite favorable to you as an affiliate. You will 
not only earn from your direct referrals; you can also obtain 
a percentage commission from the referrals by your co-
affiliates who join your program. 
 
You probably heard or read the same advice over and over again. 
The growing numbers of affiliate programs, online or offline, 
are all claiming to be the best from all the rest.  
 
Besides that, they will give you an initial impression that 
you do not have to do more than just place a banner or two to 
start earning more profits than you could ever imagine.  
 
This is not always the case. This may apply to some who have 
already built up a successful site and a name for themselves. 
But for most, affiliate marketing needs a little work and time.  
 
Email can be an effective affiliate marketing instrument. If 
done correctly, that is. Promotion by email is very rampant. 
But with it comes spam.  
 
If you want to use email for your affiliate marketing, you 
have to be sure that you stand by what you are offering and 
that you make yourself available anytime for any questions or 
queries.   
 
It is said that adding an article to your email advertising 
works really well.  
 
Putting up a summary about your product or service that can 
instantly pique up the attention of your readers works all the 
time.  
 
This summary should contain a link to an article located on 



your site. By this, you get to promote your business. You also 
give your visitors a chance to check out other parts of your 
site.  
 
The advantage to the advertiser is that they get highly 
targeted clients to visit their site. These people may even 
become future customers if ever they find the offers 
interesting and helpful.  
 
Try to differ from the usual. Be unique. 
 
The many existing affiliate marketing made people already 
blind to the sales and marketing pitch being presented. You 
cannot blame them. Imagine yourself being bombarded by these 
things everyday and you will feel the same. 
 
Squeeze out your creative juices and give them something 
original enough to stop them from leaving and make them stay 
to read on. You can try and find a hosting company that can do 
the job well.  
 
Having a great one will make you more than comfortable to 
offer anything from small to big time deals.  
 
Patience is a virtue in affiliate marketing. 
 
Contact a certain company to negotiate an arrangement if you 
feel that you are confident enough to generate an amazing 
number of sales for them. If they seem not interested in what 
you are offering, do not give up yet. Be patient.  
 
Take into account that these companies are bring approached 
everyday by affiliates only gives out promises. Most of them 
cannot deliver what they are saying; thus making company 
owners wary of which ones to choose.  
 
You can always go the extra mile and implement other 
techniques in order to get more sales. Once you have done this, 
approach them again for your services. Chances are, they will 
be more than willing to get into your affiliate program this 
time around.  
 
Keep in mind that most types of advertising do not give out 
results instantly. Putting up a banner for your affiliate 
marketing campaign and getting it off after a few days should 
not be done. You may think that they are not being effective 
or that they are not working. It takes time.  
 
Some of the affiliate marketing strategies that have worked 
successfully for you may not work the same way on other 



campaigns. It is worth the try but do not expect for things to 
turn out exactly.  
 
If you are having continuous problems with your affiliate 
program, get in touch with the company. If they are committed 
to their business, they will help you in every way possible on 
which ones work best. They probably have thousands of 
affiliates willing to teach you what works best.  
 
Affiliate marketing can be exciting and depressing at the same 
time. The ups and downs you will encounter is never boring; it 
will always be a challenge 
 
It all boils down to affiliate marketing being the survival of 
the best of the best, the smartest and the most patient.   



Techniques in affiliate marketing done by the best 
 
 
The percentage behind affiliate marketing is that:  
 
20 percent of affiliates produce 80 percent of all income; 
while 
 
80 percent of affiliates generate 20 percent of all income.  
  
Ironic but true.  
You would almost certainly want to be one of those 20 percent 
that is earning the 80 percent of the total earnings. Who 
wouldn’t? 
 
Follow these basic steps and you will find yourself sharing 
the profits that the most fortunate ones are getting.  
 
1. The best affiliate marketer cover their web site links. 
Cloaking affiliate links may not seem necessary, but it 
actually is. Apparently, visitors will not tend to click on 
your link when they see that it is leading to an affiliate 
program on your site once they point their mouse over them.  
 
The usual tendency is for them to go directly to the affiliate 
domain. Thus ignoring your affiliate ID from the URL displayed. 
The best way to avoid this problem is by covering your URL. 
There are cloaking tools available over the Internet that you 
can take advantage of. 
 
2. Successful affiliate marketers create and distribute their 
articles. Writing articles regarding your market niche is 
necessary to expand your reputation as a specialist in your 
field. 
 
You can get the greatest benefits not just from writing these 
articles but also from getting those articles published and 
reprinted by other site owners and ezine publishers. Your 
articles will then give you both reputation and links from 
other web sites because of the resource box attached at the 
each of each article.  
 
3. Affiliate marketers focus on a market niche. Loading your 
site with content that is focused on a certain product or 
service niche is one way of getting more web traffic in your 
target market.   
There are tools over the Internet that can help you point out 
market niches that is important for your website.  
 
4. Top affiliate marketers uses autoresponders. Autoresponders 
are important tools that makes you capable of sending a timed 



series of email messages to those persons that signed up for 
them.  
Most of the time, these autoresponders are sent through by a 
third party provider. Look for the best provider that will 
cater to your autoreponder needs.  
 
5. Smart affiliate marketers build web pages in order to pre-
sell. Create either testimonial pages or review pages that 
talk about and pre-sell the product or service you are 
affiliated with. This is the best method of getting increased 
orders for your chosen affiliate programs.  
 
Many programs truly offer an article or recommended text to 
sell their products for you and permits duplication of those 
articles with your links implanted.  
 
6. An outstanding affiliate marketer collects email addresses. 
The best affiliates gather email addresses on their web site 
by presenting free reports thru autoresponders,giving out 
ebooks and newsletter signup forms.  
 
This method is best used in building your own list of email 
addresses to contact. This also lets you contact potential 
customers that clicked away once they got into the raffiliate 
program website.  
 
7. Top affiliate marketers markets everywhere. You can 
advertise using PPC or ezine advertising depending on your 
market niche. Some categories of Pay-per-click can be 
expensive, but advertising somewhere is needed to get 
additional traffic to your site.  
 
There are some good bargains in ezine advertising and some 
less popular PPC engines other than Yahoo's Overture and 
Google's Adwords you can check out.  
 
8. Affiliate marketers optimize for the search engines. Search 
engine optimization is now getting more complex as new and 
more webmasters participate. But the basics put into your site 
can add to your visibility over time.  
 
The most critical of the many SEO techniques is the use title 
tags that shows individual page content. Many webmasters write 
a master title tag and apply that site-wide. This is the worst 
thing you could do for search engine ranking.  
 
9. Affiliate marketers have their own mailing lists. The best 
of affiliate marketers have their own newsletter or ezine and 
gather email addresses on their site to build their list of 
subscribers.  
 



Having this list allows regular contact with potential 
customers interested in your site, your product and your 
market niche.  
 
If you understand and make use of the above mentioned 
techniques, you can be one of the top people that are making 
it big in affiliate marketing. What are you waiting for? 



How to start not making money in affiliate marketing 
 
Make fast money with affiliate marketing. 
 
This might be the advertisement you see over and over again 
about affiliate marketing. Being only human enough, you get 
lured into these promises and anticipate wide-eyed for the 
money to come in instantly. 
 
This is the most common mistake that people make once they get 
into affiliate marketing. Many newbies have fallen victim by 
those who are promoting the business successfully enough.  
 
But then, they get to realize later on that they are not 
really making the kind of money being promised. And they 
thought that affiliate marketing was indeed a simple business.  
 
Many of you may have heard so many wonderful things about 
affiliate programs. You may have also heard of testimonials of 
people who are earning more money by endorsing the products or 
services of other people.   
 
And why not? The commissions you will be getting is more than 
great. All you have to do is get the word out to the right 
people and soon they will be making their way to your 
affiliate sites.  
It all seems very easy. Not really.  
 
Getting into many and various affiliate programs. 
 
Many newbies think that affiliate marketing is a numbers game. 
So to be successful, they would need big numbers. These 
marketers would try and get into every affiliate marketing 
program in the hope that the more program, the more the 
profits.  
 
Getting into more affiliate marketing program do not work. 
Instead of concentrating on one and giving it your best shot, 
you are torn between which ones to put into first place and 
which ones should be last.  
In the end, your affiliate marketing will not work the way you 
expect it to.  
 
One thing that beginner affiliate marketers forget is to focus 
on one product or service first before they could go on 
getting more than they could handle.  
 
As with other types of business, affiliate marketing is a 
continuous learning process that have to be researched on and 
learned to be able to have an initial idea what it is you are 
marketing about. 



 
First, you have to know more about the product or service 
being offered. It would be best if you can buy or use that 
same product so you can really tell something about it to your 
potential customers. 
 
Second is to know how best to market them. Is your strategy 
working or is does it seem to end with you getting nothing and 
trying all over again? This is just one of the important 
questions you should ask yourself once you are into this kind 
of business.  
 
You may begin to wonder how the super affiliates make seem too 
easy. Like you, they did not start out successfully. They have 
also undergone the same things but eventually have learned the 
strategies that would make their affiliate marketing best.  
 
If you have just ventured into the affiliate marketing 
business, it is best to try and focus on a program at a time. 
By doing this, you will get to learn a lot about the business 
and how to run it smoothly.  
 
You will also have the opportunity to learn about sales 
writing techniques so get the attention of more people. 
Presenting your ad is one of the most important things that 
make affiliate marketing work. Without these things, your 
marketing will not be as successful and as effective.  
 
Try to input some enthusiasm into your business. Your readers 
will sense that feeling in you and they will they be able to 
catch the enthusiasm you are radiating. For example, when you 
are reading a book, the emotions being conveyed are getting 
through you. You get to feel what is being written. 
 
This is the same way with affiliate marketing. If you are 
confident enough about what you are offering, you will feel so 
strongly about it that you can encourage other people to feel 
the same way. 
 
Try to find an affiliate marketing program that you believe in 
and follow it through. It will not only give you the proper 
credibility but it will also give you the enjoyment of 
promoting something that you like.  
 
For the newbies out there, get into one affiliate and see how 
well you can make it work. If all else turn for the worst, 
there are still others there waiting for you.  



Getting a steady flow of affiliate marketing checks  
 
In affiliate marketing, you probably would want to be the kind 
of marketer who sees a check when you open your mailbox. All 
the more if they were checks. 
 
It is ironic to know that there are a lot of people who can 
never make a sale and have never received any checks in their 
affiliate marketing. But there are also lots of those who 
receive monthly checks all year long.  
 
No matter what kind of affiliate marketing you have, you will 
want to be one of those on the way to building a stable 
affiliate income. 
 
There are actually ways on how to build a good and sound 
affiliate marketing income. So if you are committed to this 
business, read on and learn. 
 
1. Identifying a practical market niche. Try to identify the 
niche market you want to focus on. While there are a lot of 
those out there, not all are easy to infiltrate. More often 
than not, you will end up losing more money than gaining some 
in the first place. 
 
2. Find a stable affiliate program that offers the niche 
market you want. Search over the internet for this program. 
Make sure that you find the company that helps their 
affiliates through advices and tools needed for affiliate 
marketing. These are the types who wants your success over 
anything else. 
 
3. Have your own site and create a newsletter with content-
rich information that focuses on your niche market. A website 
is necessary in affiliate marketing. This is where people will 
go when they find what your offering interesting. This is also 
where you can tell them about other features of your business. 
 
4. Make sure your target audience gets to your site and get 
them to sign up for your newsletter. You can do this by trying 
to differ from the way other people are advertising their 
affiliate marketing. Be unique. Think of creative ways to make 
people go to your site and check you out.  
 
5. Get them to buy from you. The ones going to your affiliate 
site should be ready to buy from you. Present them with an 
offer they will find tempting so they will not be able to 
resist.  
 
There are a lot of sites you can look into that are offering 
affiliate programs. Take note that some of them are good and 



some are not. Do your research so you can distinguish which 
ones will be best for you. If not, you are just wasting your 
time. 
 
Below are some tips in finding a program that will give you 
the profit you have always dreamed of. 
 
1. Look for one that is targeting your chosen niche market. 
 
If your niche is about beauty products, you may want to give 
them tutorials on how to take care of their skin or body. Your 
products or services must be related to maintaining and 
preserving beauty. 
It is also better if you can present testimonials from people 
who have used your products. This will give credibility to 
what is being presented.  
 
2. Consider the commission you will be getting. 
 
Sending an email to your list will cost you. Think of it this 
way. When you send an email, you send out a recommendation on 
some of the products offered. This is basically called an 
opportunity cost. So if you try to compute all that you have 
sent, that will be the cost you incurred. 
 
Now, have those persons you emailed bought from you? If they 
did, then it was worth the advertising sent. But if not, that 
will be deducted from you. 
 
Be certain that the commission offered to you justifies and 
makes up for the cost of advertising you went through. You 
would not want to be spending more on advertising than the 
amount of commission you are receiving. Make sure that it is 
fair enough.  
 
3. Inspect the product yourself. Do not start recommending 
something you are not certain about. Try to least examine them 
to know if they are any good and worth recommending to others.   
 
How will you make your customers believe in your product when 
you yourself do not? Put yourself in their place and see if 
you would be interested in availing one of your product or 
service.  



Why Choose Affiliate Marketing as your Online Business 
 
There are many online businesses coming out today. You might 
have seen a website selling ebooks or different kinds of 
services. With so many online businesses coming out with 
selling the same products, these businesses cannot succeed 
with proper advertising. 
 
This is where you come in. You can offer to advertise for them 
or sign up as an affiliate. 
 
An affiliate program works by giving you a commission for 
every product they sold to every referral you directed to 
their website. Some affiliate programs will offer pay per 
click.  
 
This means that if a visitor from your website clicks the link 
or banner of the company you posted in your site, they will 
pay you, if different people or users of your website make the 
clicks. 
 
Since there are so many online businesses wanting to sign up 
websites as an affiliate, you will never run out of clients. 
There will always be new online businesses that will open up. 
If you do affiliate marketing right, you will never lose. 
 
Affiliate marketing can be such a great business, especially 
for people who are considering starting an online business at 
home. With good internet traffic, your earnings in affiliate 
programs can be enough to make ends meet.  
 
Affiliate marketing is a great business for every type of 
people. Whether you are an average person with a regular job 
or a student who wants to make extra cash or whether if you 
are a stay at home parent who wants to help with the household 
expenses, affiliate marketing is perfect for everyone. 
 
Affiliate marketing allows you to start your home business 
right away. 
 
All you need is a website and an investment of a little time, 
a little effort and a little money to get good internet 
traffic in your website. Sometimes if you are good in 
promoting your website, you need to invest no money at all. 
 
Here are some of the reasons why affiliate marketing can be a 
great business: 
 
To start with, you need no actual products or services to sell. 
Most people start their online business selling products or 



services; this can lead to spending more money, depending on 
what type of product or service they sell.  
 
In affiliate marketing, all you have to do is create a website 
with specific topic and post a link of your affiliate that 
sells products or services that is relevant to your website 
topic. For example, you can create a website that discusses 
scuba diving equipments. You then put up a link in your 
website of other websites that sells different kinds of scuba 
equipments. 
 
Depending on what kind of website you set up, you need no 
actual customer service. This means you have no need to employ 
people, therefore, saving money for salary and of course, 
office space.  
 
You are your own boss. In addition, since that is the case, 
you get to choose what website you want to sign up as an 
affiliate. Remember that you have to choose a business that 
suits your website. 
 
Affiliate marketing can give you lots of free time. What you 
need to do is just set up your website, advertise it and set 
up your affiliate program. After that, you have all the time 
in the world to do what ever pleases you.  
 
However, you should also check your website and update it from 
time to time to keep visitors interested in your website. For 
example, your affiliate’s products have upgraded, you also 
need to update your topics regarding the new features and 
products. 
 
Once you have a good amount of internet traffic and subscriber 
list, you become an affiliate magnet. Businesses who depend 
largely on affiliate marketing to promote internet traffic to 
their website will often offer you to sign up for them as an 
affiliate. Sometimes, some businesses will even offer you a 
bonus by just signing you up as an affiliate. 
 
These are just some of the reasons why affiliate marketing is 
a great business. There are many possibilities in affiliate 
marketing. All you have to do is be creative in promoting your 
website. Try to advertise your website by writing articles and 
posting them in article publishing websites, this is a great 
way to increase targeted internet traffic in your website.  
 
In addition, keep in mind that internet traffic means more 
visitors who will likely buy the products your affiliate 
program is promoting. 
 



For you  to be successful in this field, make your website as 
attractive as possible. You not only have to get good web 
traffic but you also need keep visitors coming back again. 



Run an Affiliate Marketing Business Successfully 
 
Businesses, what do they have in common?  
 
Advertising 
 
Almost all businesses, big or small, no matter what product or 
services they sell, they need this to be successful in selling 
whatever products or services they are selling. We see them 
everywhere in our everyday lives; we see them in flyers, TV 
commercials, billboards, walls, theaters, sides of buses, and 
even on the sides of milk boxes, and we even hear advertising 
on radios and telephones. 
 
Advertising is a tool businesses reach out to more people to 
buy their products or services. It is a fact that a business 
will only grow just a little or not at all without advertising.  
 
Thriving businesses hire advertising companies to advertise 
for them, it is probably better than getting your employees 
out on the street advertising your products and services for 
you.  
 
Advertising itself is a business, and you might think that 
this kind of business is great for making money and you are 
right, it does make a lot of money. Businesses pay big money 
to advertise their product. 
 
The same goes for the internet. Online businesses have many 
ways to advertise their products and services; one of the most 
common ways is to advertise through affiliate programs. 
 
Affiliate marketing has been around for quite a while now, and 
it still flourishing. If you are planning to get into the 
affiliate marketing business, you be successful in it. 
 
Firstly, you have to know what affiliate marketing is all 
about, how it works, and what to expect. 
 
Affiliate marketing works by signing up a website as an 
affiliate of an online business to advertise for them. Keep in 
mind that you will not be actually selling the product or 
services but you just have to pre-sell the product or services. 
 
This means that if you sign up as an affiliate of an online 
business your website becomes pretty much like a billboard or 
an advertising space. Unlike billboards, online businesses 
will not pay you to post their links on a website but they 
will only pay you a commission if a visitor from your website 
clicks the link and buys the product or services the online 
business is offering.  



 
To start being an affiliate you first need a website. Your 
website should have a specific theme or topic you are 
interested in. Remember that the key to this business is 
targeted internet traffic. Having a theme in your website can 
make it easier for you to get targeted traffic. 



Planning your website 
 
Firstly, create a website based a specific content based on 
what you know. Like your hobby or your previous work. 
 
Secondly, think of the most profitable topics based on your 
website’s theme. 
 
Lastly, choose an affiliate program related on what is being 
discussed on your website’s topic. 
  
It is important that you should not include sales pitch on 
your website. Including one will make it look like you’re 
selling the product or services, remember that you’re not 
selling the product but just referring on where to you can buy 
the product.  
 
Your topics should be more on the information side, include 
things on what it is all about, why buy the product and you 
can include the pros and cons of the product if you want. You 
might think it will discourage potential buyers. Nevertheless, 
giving your opinion about the product will make it look like 
you tried the product and knowledgeable about it. This would 
result in people wanting to try for themselves.  
 
It is also wise that your advertising should not be in your 
article page. Create a different page that has the affiliate. 
 
What is targeted internet traffic? 
Targeted internet traffic is the visitors you want in your 
website. These visitors are people who are interested in the 
product you will be discussing in your website not just 
someone who accidentally entered your site.  
 
High amounts of untargeted internet traffic are useless in 
your affiliate website. All they do is look at your website 
for a couple of seconds and leaves. 
 
To generate increased targeted internet traffic you have to: 
Create articles regarding the product or services the online 
business you signed up as an affiliate and put in your website 
URL at the end of each article then post it on article 
publishing websites.  
 
Another great thing about this is that not only it generates 
high amounts of targeted internet traffic but also it is also 
free. 
 
Rank well on search engines, internet users seldom go to the 
third results of their search. It is important that your 



website be instantly shown on the first or second search 
results. 
 
These are some of the basic structures in building your 
affiliate business. Just remember that targeted traffic is the 
lifeline of affiliate marketing. Websites with little or no 
targeted traffic are websites that do not generate suitable 
income. 



Promoting your Business Using Affiliate Marketing 
 
You started your own online business, everything’s there; your 
website’s running, every link in it is functioning as it 
should be, the products or services you’re selling are there, 
but your sales are at an all time low.  
 
Why? You probably thought that starting an online business 
just requires you to put up a functioning website; this is 
where you are wrong. 
 
Starting an online business is not as easy as it seems. As 
with other businesses, you have to advertise your products in 
order to lure people in and start buying your products. 
 
So just how do you advertise in the internet?  
 
Simple 
 
There are a number of ways to promote your online business in 
the internet. One of them is through affiliate programs. 
 
Affiliate programs works by posting your banners and links to 
other websites. Most of these are free; you only pay 
affiliates for every customer referrals from their website who 
buys your product.  
 
For example, Customer “A” visits your affiliate’s website, 
then customer “A” gets interested in the product you are 
selling, and then customer “A” clicks on your link or banner 
in your affiliate’s website. Customer “A” is then redirected 
to your website so that he/she can buy the product you are 
selling.  
 
You then pay your affiliate with a specified amount of 
commission for that product. 
 
How would you find affiliates who would want to post your 
links and banners free? 
 
There are so many people in the internet willing to post your 
links and banners free. People like to use affiliate programs 
because they practically do not have to do anything hard 
through this form of advertising.  
 
All they do is promote their website in order to generate 
targeted internet traffic to their website, therefore, 
generating targeted traffic to your website and produce more 
sales.  
 



All they do is hope and pray that a visitor from their website 
will buy your product in order to get a commission. 
 
To find a good number of affiliates who are willing to promote 
your products free, you first have to sign up with an 
affiliate-tracking program. 
 
After signing up, you now have to make a decision on how much 
you are going to pay your affiliate for each sold product. 
 
You then design some banners or text link that your affiliates 
can use to post in their website. 
 
Now you are set. All you have to do is wait for affiliates to 
sign up in the affiliate tracking program and start promoting 
your products. 
 
Although affiliates can promote your products or services free, 
you still have to take care of your affiliates in order to 
promote your product more diligently and with loyalty. 
 
To get affiliate’s loyalty and get them to work harder in 
promoting your products, pay them well. Give your affiliates a 
high commission rate for every products sold with their 
referrals. Not only that it will keep your affiliates from 
leaving you but it will also attract more affiliates to sign 
up for you.  
 
You also have to track the sales generated by each and every 
affiliates referred to you. If you have lots of affiliate, you 
can easily track their referrals and sales through the 
affiliate tracking company you signed up for. 
 
You also have to pay your affiliates as early as possible for 
their sales. Letting them wait for months will discourage them 
to promote your products and leave you. For this, you have to 
set up a minimum payment requirement in order to track which 
affiliate you have to pay. 
 
Be professional, answer questions from emails from your 
affiliates regarding your affiliate program as soon as you can. 
Do this in a friendly and professional manner. 
 
Create an affiliate’s newsletter. This is a great way to show 
your support your affiliate and a great way to give them tips 
on how to market your products more effectively. 
 
Give your top affiliates bonuses for the sales they bring you 
and include them in your newsletter for your affiliates. This 
will get your other affiliates to work harder in promoting 



your products, and a little competition is good for your 
affiliates. 
 
Create an affiliate’s only chat room. This will enable your 
affiliates to speak with each other and discuss about how to 
make your products to sell more. Providing them with chat 
rooms or discussion boards will show how much you support them. 
It is also a good way to give tips and advice on how to market 
your products. 
 
Affiliate programs are a great and cheap way to advertise your 
products. Your affiliates will work hard if you give them 
enough benefits and bonuses for promoting your products or 
services. 



 
Affiliate Marketing: The Solution to Control your Growing 
Expenditures 
 
With increasing cost of living today, it is hard to sustain 
your household needs if only a single member of your family is 
generating income. It is now a necessity that families have at 
least two income-generating family members. 
 
Just think that you are having an income of $30,000 to $60,000 
every year. Big amount, isn’t it? But once you have figured 
out your growing expenses for your automobile (such as 
gasoline, repairs, insurance, and others), your work (like bus 
fare and meals), children’s needs, and house mortgages, it 
will just lead to a spend able income (which means you barely 
had enough to regularly finance your expenses and kept little 
or no savings at all). 
 
Do not let yourself be drowned of these growing expenditures 
of your family. There are available ways of earning additional 
income aside from your present job. 
 
You can actually develop your family lifestyle and not be 
haunted by creditors by working an online career. Not only 
that you can have additional money to spend for your 
expenditures, but also you can spend quality time with your 
family as well.  
 
All you need to do is sit back at the comfort of your home, in 
front of your personal computer, and you are on the go of 
creating your first batch of thousand bucks through affiliate 
marketing. 



Affiliate Marketing For Online Entrepreneurs 
 
In case that you are an online entrepreneur and you have your 
own site, you can use affiliate marketing to endorse your 
business and increase your sales. You can set up an affiliate-
marketing program by including the necessary software for it. 
 
Have your program’s terms, conditions, and online registration 
form posted in your website. Let your potential affiliates 
read it and join if they are satisfied with it. 
 
Aside from posting details regarding your affiliate-marketing 
program, you can also opt to advertise in ezine advertisement 
networks, search engines, and other sites having high web 
traffic. 
 
Have your marketing program be registered through affiliate 
program directories and networks so that prospects who are 
looking for some new opportunities can find you. 
 
You could also write reviews and articles and let it post in 
free article sites and request the editors to publish it in 
your ezine. 
 
Affiliate Marketing for Newbies 
 
If you are just new in the business (no products and websites 
of your own) but you want to earn money through affiliate 
marketing, you can set yourself up as an affiliate. Learning 
the basics of Internet marketing and invest quality time and 
enough money in order for you to earn income from promoting 
products of other people. 
 
Determine the hottest products or services in the web, 
register as an affiliate, and start promoting the product by 
using different marketing strategies. You can conduct 
extensive research about these things. 
 
You can check sites, which have online marketing forums. Read 
posted messages in that particular site and try to participate 
by posting your queries too. You can also ask questions to 
marketers online and gain some useful tips in your affiliate 
career. 
 
Affiliate marketing offers you the earning opportunity that 
you are waiting for. You can use tons of information right at 
your fingertips as you work from home. 
 
If you will devote your time and spend your money wisely in 
this kind of online business, there will come a time that it 



is more than enough to fund your growing expenditures. 
Moreover, expect that your family will thank you in the end. 



Establishing a Relationship with Each of your Prospect in 
Affiliate Marketing  
 
It is generally a fact that in online marketing, your 
investment is all that matters. Of course, you have invested 
money and effort in establishing yourself to succeed in 
affiliate marketing. Because of this, you are expecting to 
receive what is due for you. 
 
As an entrepreneur, take into consideration establishing good 
relationship with each of your prospect. It is a plus factor 
in turning them into long-term clients and helping you to make 
your marketing plan a success. 
 
The point here is that you have to express to your prospects 
that you look on them as real people and not as like a bunch 
of receipts in your cash register. Make them feel that they 
are important in the business; it is sincerity that matters in 
conducting business with them. 
 
Here are some pointers that you can refer to in establishing 
good relationship with them based on a positive point of view. 
 
Number One Pointer: Present the Best Yourself both Online and 
Offline 
 
If you will be dealing with a prospect in person, be sure that 
you do not forget your personal hygiene. Have you properly 
groomed by wearing clean and pressed business attire. If you 
have a car, make sure that it is not just car; make it as your 
alter ego as possible. 
 
Always remember that first impressions last. You need to 
impress your potential client and promote your program in a 
way that he will grab it. 
 
In case of dealing online, have your website attractive enough 
for your prospects to have their eyes is stuck on it. If you 
are just some sort of a webmaster, provide your site with 
catchy fonts. Make it easy to navigate so that even new web 
browsers can understand what you really mean. 
 
You can also offer forums to have a dialogue with your 
prospects. Be courteous in answering all their queries, as 
much as possible in a positive tone. Remember that you are 
presenting the real you both on and off the web, so better 
make the best of it. 
 
Number 2 Pointer: Set-Up Common Grounds 
 



Do not drop the whole details of the business instantly. When 
you will be meeting with your prospect for the first time, it 
will be wise in your part that you initiate some talk to draw 
them out a little. 
 
If in case you have seen a photograph of his family, do not be 
afraid to ask some polite questions about how his children are. 
You can also share some insights concerning your own family as 
well. In this way, you will not just talk of pure business. 
Sometimes, it helps to mix it with some light talks. 
 
It is a little bit harder to sell online. The correspondence 
that is available between you and your prospect is through e-
mails and occasional phone calls. Again, be courteous. Make 
friendly responses. You can also incorporate in your responses 
something a little more personal. Tell him that you are 
enjoying the snowfall while answering his e-mail or you just 
got back from a vacation. 
 
Number 3 Pointer: Soft Selling 
 
Do not just offer your program as a sort of “business thing”. 
This is why some online entrepreneurs fail to sell it. A hard 
sell will just make your prospects turn-off. 
 
You can begin by asking his needs. Give him a chance to air 
his point of view about what you are offering. Remember that 
they like to feel that someone is willing to listen to them. 
 
Number 4 Pointer: After-Sales Relationship 
 
If you have made that good impression and an initial sale, the 
connection must not stop there. After a week, for instance, 
send him a personal note of thanks for the opportunity of 
conducting business with them.  
 
Let him know that you are always available to answer his other 
queries or concerns. By this, you are making him feel that you 
still care for him after he joined your program. 
 
Number 5 Pointer: Other Benefits for You 
 
Sometimes, there are problems that arises in marketing and it 
is out of your control (especially when it comes in Internet 
connectivity) to fix that problem. If you have established 
that friendly relationship with your client, he will be likely 
to stand by you during critical times. 
 
You may find it more pleasant to conduct business with someone 
whom you have already known even just a little. 
 



Expect that the world of online marketing, there are real and 
fake personalities. If you have developed a real personality 
and established good relationship with your prospect, you will 
succeed in attaining their loyalty to your affiliate-marketing 
program. 



How to Get Started in Earning Money through Affiliate 
Marketing 
 
Affiliate marketing offers earning opportunities, making it as 
one of the fastest growing industry in the World Wide Web 
today. It produces billions of dollars worth of income yearly.  
That is why many people are getting involved in it. 
 
However, most of them are just getting into the jive of 
earning money without a concrete plan. You will have no 
strategies to be implemented, no guidelines to be followed.  
 
In case that you are planning to get yourself involved in 
affiliate marketing, bear in your mind that it is a serious 
work. Though it is one of the easier ways of earning 
additional income, it still requires effort, perseverance, and 
a clear plan of action from your starting point up to the 
finish line. 
 
To start things with, here are some of the elements that you 
need to consider in engaging yourself in affiliate marketing: 
 
• Having your little home office is the initial element that 
you need to consider in starting your affiliate career.  
Have your office workspace comfortable to work with. Make sure 
that it has enough illumination and your personal computer has 
enough ventilation as well. 
 
• You must have some basic knowledge of trading online. It 
is necessary to be well trained in order to achieve success in 
this career. In case you are still unfamiliar of the system, 
you can get the necessary training that you need.  
 
You can start by looking for some affiliate-marketing 
professionals who already earned substantial extra income and 
let them guide you on the system. The Internet also offers 
different resources and conference timetables, which you can 
attend to learn. 
 
• Set a realistic target so that you can put the necessary 
plans to reach it. For instance, $1,000 is attainable if you 
are a first time affiliate marketer. 
 
Since the popularity of affiliate marketing is increasing, it 
leads to an increase of earning opportunities. Now, you will 
ask yourself, “How will I choose the right affiliate marketing 
program?” and “Which of it will give me that good chance of 
earning a substantial income?” 
 
The preceding sections can help you decide on those matters 
pertaining to affiliate marketing. These will help you 



evaluate different opportunities and saving your personal 
resources as well. 



The Commission 
 
Of course, that is the bottom line. How much will you earn 
from a sale? There is no point of endorsing a product or a 
service if you will not earn from it.  
 
It will lead you in spending more on marketing it rather than 
making sales. Stick on a program that offers high commission 
values, possibly on a 50 percent basis. 
 
Traffic on the Merchant’s Website 
 
Try to know the traffic that the merchant’s site is receiving. 
You can use this standard for you to determine which you will 
affiliate. 
 
If a certain website ranked in the top 100,000, this means 
that website has a good volume of traffic and it has vast 
amount of affiliates. If it is ranked below 500,000, then it 
means you get either a little opportunity or nothing at all. 
 
Always conduct some research if the merchant’s site is getting 
good web traffic. It will help you decide where that gold mine 
is hiding. 
 
Pay-out Periods 
 
It is important to know how often you will receive your 
paychecks. There are merchants that release the commission of 
their affiliates in weekly basis. Others are monthly or 
quarterly. Your target will not be met if your financial 
resources will run out. 
 
Tracking Cookies 
 
Usually, potential customers will just be making some visit 
and will not make any purchase immediately. It is important 
that the merchant’s website use cookies to track these 
customers so that you will be able to get the credit once he 
returns and buys anything in that site. The longer these 
tracking cookies last, the higher the chance you will be paid. 
 
Merchant’s Promotional Resources 
 
In advertising, promotional resources are vital elements. 
Check the type and quality of these promotional materials that 
they are offering to their affiliates.  
 
Look if there are articles or reviews posted in free article 
sites, special offers, and free samples. 
 



Sometimes, it is wise that you use your own advertisement 
strategies. There are affiliate programs that use the same ads 
over and over again. By placing some fresh ads, the impression 
of the prospect is that it is a new product. 
 
Affiliate marketing is full of surprises. Follow the 
aforementioned starting elements and pointers and start your 
affiliate career by hitting a gold mine. 



The “knows” of affiliate marketing  
 
For those who have come upon a successful affiliate marketing, 
they have the ability to “print” money anytime they want to. 
Simply put, these marketers have what it takes to think up 
cash and make them into solid checks.  
 
Too good to be true? This is what affiliate marketing can do. 
 
The amazing thing about affiliate marketing is that anyone can 
make incredible profits, without much work needed and in as 
little as 2 or 3 weeks.  
 
This basically means that you can start from nothing and make 
easy cash, without having to create your own products, website, 
or write a single ad copy.  
 
This is what makes affiliate marketing a good starting point 
for those newbies who want to have an idea what it is like to 
be in a business. It gives them the opportunity to work on 
their own time, using other people’s efforts and resources, to 
gain profits while educating themselves in the process.  
 
Affiliate marketing is an earning while learning business. 
This is where most people get the knowledge to make it big on 
other forms of business in the future. This is their starting 
point.  
 
When starting an affiliate program, you do not just go right 
ahead and choose the ones lid out in front of you. There are 
certain factors you need to understand before getting into one. 
Not considering these things can result to wasted time, 
resources and profits.  
 
1. Know your target market.  
 
To collect the big affiliate checks, you must first identify 
and target your audience. This is a simple case of offering 
people what they want and need. Many affiliates commit the 
mistake of giving out these things to the wrong persons. 
 
The result? No buyer and no sales for you. Why would people 
buy something they are not in need of? 
Do you think people will be interested in you offering them 
affiliate marketing when they are into copywriting? Not many 
will be. 
 
It is best to find your audience first to be able to maximize 
your resources and commissions.  
 
2. Know the quality of your affiliate products or services.  



 
The second mistake affiliates make is that they market a 
product or service that ends up not delivering what it 
promises.  
 
It is always wise to examine the product first before 
recommending it to others. Not only will this increase your 
credibility and sales, it will also help you promote better 
because you can give them personal feedback about the products.  
 
3. Know if their sales letter is effective. 
 
Check out the affiliate owner's website and sales copy before 
you send any traffic over to them. Inquire about important 
things like conversion rates and visitor values. This will 
prove critical once you get people to their site.  
 
Put yourself in the customers’ shoe. Will you be willing in 
buying the product or getting their services? If you answer 
positive to this question then many people will be too.  
 
It will be an awful waste of resources if you will to pay for 
advertising a site, only to discover later on that it has a 
poor sales copy and that it does not sell. Consider this first.  
 
4. Know if they have promotional methods and materials 
available.  
 
Most affiliate programs provide their affiliates with tools to 
be used in marketing. The more tools given, the more chances 
of you making that sale.  
 
Since the materials are already made for you, you can focus 
more on the marketing. Having more tools also result to more 
opportunities to get the sales message through your customers 
effectively.  
5. Know if your promotion has profitability.  
 
The last thing you must consider is how much you will be paid, 
in relation to your promotional efforts. A higher commission 
percentage can be a huge motivation to place higher focus on a 
particular product in your total portfolio.  
 
Try to seek out products with a higher end pricing or those 
that present residual income. You would also want to profit 
based on the efforts you have put up to.  
 
The five tips above are just some of the important factors to 
consider in affiliate marketing.  
 



If you want to become like the super affiliates you have heard 
so much about and bank in huge checks every time from 
affiliate programs, you need to continuously educate yourself 
with the knowledge required for affiliate marketing success. 



Three Important Ingredients to come up with the Best Affiliate 
Marketing Program 
 
Stuck with the traditional and obsolete ways of promoting and 
advertising your products and services? One measure of a 
successful and profitable online business is its ability to 
look for more ingenious and creative ways of selling and 
marketing your products.  
 
One factor to mark a profitable online business is how far and 
wide it can reach through the million users of the Wide, Wide 
Web. A flourishing online business is one swamped with orders, 
deals and literally jam-packed with web traffic, meaning the 
very big potential of earning is there.  
 
How do you go about achieving this? There is a new venture 
introduced just recently, the affiliate marketing program. An 
Affiliate marketing program is most beneficial and quite an 
easy way for an online business beginner to start and earn 
money online.  
 
These affiliate-marketing programs require you to sign up on 
web sites offering them. You do not need to think about the 
expenses, since most of them are free.  
 
Companies offering affiliate-marketing programs provide you 
with a lucrative method of selling your products. Though it 
does not promise anything, it has a hint of earning you 
profits by signing up with them and using their program.  
 
If you still do not have a web site to conduct your online 
business, most of these affiliate-marketing programs will 
provide you with a website and sample ads to get you started. 
 
Actually, most well-known and established companies with 
online business web sites now resort to affiliate marketing 
programs. The reason is that it allows them to have their 
products sold to a wide range of people, aside from those in 
their web site traffic.  
 
They also begin to realize that it is beneficial because they 
can advertise and sell thousands of products without actually 
creating the product. Once the affiliate-marketing program has 
been loaded into their web site, they offer attractive deals 
to capture the interest of complementary or related web sites 
and become their affiliates.  
 
They even offer to give commissions to internet users who will 
assist them on selling their products. How does this happen? 
Well, they offer banners and text ads and attract users and 
webmasters of related web sites to place them on their web 



sites. This kind of promotion guarantees that their products 
will simultaneously be displayed to thousands, even millions 
of potential customers.  
 
Their affiliate partners earn money, too. They give 
commissions for any sale that originated on their affiliate 
partner's web site. Once they have safely delivered the 
product, they impart a percentage of its sale to affiliate 
partners. The commissions they offer to affiliate partners 
vary from 2% to 75%, depending on the affiliate-marketing 
program they have signed up with.  
 
Choosing an affiliate-marketing program must be based on the 
types of people visiting your website and not according to its 
payment scheme. Choose the affiliate program most visited by 
your target market. It will not be necessary to sign up in 
every affiliate-marketing program you encounter.  
 
However, though they may be easy nowadays to come by, some may 
be good, but not all affiliate-marketing programs are the best. 
Affiliate marketing programs are widely available online and 
most of them are free. If people never came across the best 
affiliate marketing programs, it may be because they would not 
recognize it even if they already encounter them every day of 
their lives.  
 
Sure, you can settle with a good affiliate-marketing program. 
You can be successful enough with just being contented with it. 
If you believe in widening your horizons, then imagine the 
tremendous success the best affiliate programs would deliver 
you.  
 
For you to recognize what the best affiliate-marketing program 
is, this article provides you with a simple description. 
Having these will guide you on finally realizing that you have 
ignored the best and it is high time you start paying 
attention to it. 



Three Points to know if the Affiliate Marketing Program is the 
Best 
 
Easy To Duplicate - The best affiliate-marketing program will 
make it easy for you to implement quickly. Then, you will see 
its results as easily. The results you will look for is the 
increased revenue the affiliate marketing program brought to 
your site.  
 
Why should it be easy to duplicate? Well, so that when you 
start succeeding in it on your site, you can quickly duplicate 
it on to other blogs and affiliate programs. This will 
increase your affiliate revenue, dramatically and quickly. Get 
the drift? 
 
Have tasks that have to be repeated daily - this is a sure 
sign of the best. Repeating tasks daily is exactly how you 
will obtain the best results from any affiliate marketing 
programs. 
 
Be So Simple That It Will Deceive Many Who Will Not Give It A 
Second Glance - probably you are deceived, too. Simple 
affiliate programs are the mark of a profitable and effective 
program. It may be deceptive but then, not all people know 
that affiliate-marketing programs must involve things you have 
heard of before. They are already effective and prove to bring 
results.  
 
Now, do not let the best affiliate-marketing program evade you 
now! 



Innovative Affiliate Marketing Ways and Means 
 
Do you want that your online business continue on earning 
twenty-four hours a day, seven days a week, all year round? 
Well, it may be high time for you to start considering signing 
up to affiliate marketing programs. 
 
Affiliate marketing programs is a successful technique in the 
online business arena just lately. It lets you make money by 
earning commissions. All you need to do is help in selling the 
products and/or services of the web site offering affiliate-
marketing programs on your website. You sell their products by 
promoting them to search engines.  
 
You can also import the banner and link ads they offer to your 
web site. In exchange for a percentage of the sales of their 
products generated from your website, you can do your own 
advertising efforts on their products so that you will be sure 
of earning your commissions. 
 
Actually, affiliate-marketing program offer both parties, the 
one offering the affiliate opportunity and the other party who 
takes advantage of this opportunity, profitable benefits. It 
is not as if it is a one-sided scheme. 
 
Your online business will flourish as you sell your own 
products and improve them, while still generating sales as an 
affiliate. You also do not need to think about anything other 
than selling them to customers. Product development and user 
support are not yours to worry about.  
 
You can, therefore focus still on your own products, services, 
and spend your energies liberally on marketing and promotion 
of your affiliate partners. 
 
Once your affiliate program is up and going, you are free to 
spend time doing other things. Meanwhile, your affiliate 
website silently and consistently accumulates money for your 
bank account. Here is the scoop, don't you know that you can 
be an affiliate to multiple companies.  
 
This way, you can also multiply your profits without having to 
be stressed out. 
 
For those who are just on the verge of deciding whether to 
start developing their own product and services on their 
online business web sites, the affiliate marketing programs 
are a great learning opportunity for you. You will learn how 
to marketing things and know the ways and means of free 
promotion and linking services online.  
 



Therefore, once you decide to finally develop your own 
products you will know how to successfully obtain traffic, 
advertise, promote and sell. You will have ample experience in 
proven methods of marketing them for maximum results. 
 
Here are some valuable tips for you for a more successful 
affiliate marketing activity: 
 
1. Great results are derived from having the right product and 
the right marketing niche. Content and links should be easy to 
follow. It must be user friendly. You put in contact 
information so you will be accessible to customers and 
potential ones. 
 
2. A strong headline of an affiliate website even of all web 
sites is necessary. This will help capture the attention and 
interest of internet users. It could be qualified as love at 
first sight - if your website has that strong and attention-
grabbing headline, then you does not need to worry of 
obtaining potential customers and even hordes of visitors.  
 
Remember that internet users are fickle. Their attention span 
when browsing the Internet is relatively shorter. Along with 
the attention-grabbing headline, make sure that your website's 
content will also capture your user's interests. 
 
3. A solid endorsement content added on your web pages is 
advantageous. Aside from inexperienced ones, people hunting 
the internet for a product usually research first before 
buying. They like to know if others have tried your products 
and their reaction.  
 
An endorsement or product recommendation from actual customers 
is quite advisable. This way, the customer need not contact 
you to ask about the product's track record to other customers. 
If you could present them an honest testimonial, then they can 
be easily convinced of your product's authenticity and 
credibility. 
 
4. Build an informative "frequently asked questions" or FAQ 
section in your website. Customers look for valuable pieces of 
information before considering to buy a product or avail of a 
service.  
FAQ sections will provide the facts and information that will 
increase the customer’s level of satisfaction. Having this may 
keep users for a longer time in your website. 
 
5. Have an affiliate marketing website development plan. 
Involve scripting support and e-commerce services in this plan. 
The scripting option helps you be aware of customers' shopping 



habits. This will be useful once you decide to develop or 
offer new products.  
 
6. Installing web page analyzer tools can help you gauge how 
fast your page downloads. Sometimes user gets impatient with 
websites that does not download quickly. This will help you 
make amends on page downloading.  
 
Continue on looking for other ways and means to make your 
affiliate website potentially dynamic. Remember that customers 
tend to trust a better-developed online business site. Search 
the internet for more innovative ways of improving your 
affiliate-marketing program. 



Making Affiliate Marketing Work up a Profit  
 
Affiliate marketing is an extensive means of endorsing a 
website, in which an affiliate is compensated for each sale 
production using his or her own hard works.  
 
In Affiliate marketing, there are various methods to earn 
money. Even if one of the methods can direct you to a 
victorious and moneymaking business, the studies and effort 
included can be so overpowering that when the time that you 
realized it, you are already tired nearly before you even get 
started. In that case, that unmanageable want to put off the 
task takes over. In addition, you also have not started yet 
and you are not able to end anything that you had already 
begun. 
 
This is usually what happens to most affiliates-to-be when 
they are only beginning. Indeed, it can eventually direct them 
to think that only some of the Internet pros are able to earn 
money marketing affiliate programs.  
 
If only 5 percent of affiliate marketers can earn money, does 
that mean that only a few percentage are able to reach success? 
Think about this… 
 
Affiliate marketing is not a hard task. It is not also right 
to think that affiliate marketing is only for the educated and 
experienced ones. Also, never assume that only the fortunate 
people are the ones who are prone to success. This is not true! 
 
If you are determined and eager to set a little priority and 
effort on this market, it is assured that you will acquire the 
kind of success that you want. Delaying or postponing will 
never have the opportunity to pull you down.  
 
Expect this- you will surely be excited with just the thought 
of winning. All you have to by then is to sit down and start 
taking your few extra times to observe how your hard works 
quickly grow. 
 
As for this moment, why not consider taking some of the 
following guidelines. You can follow these guidelines to a 
winning affiliate promoting campaign. Once you have realized 
that it is so easy, and that it essentially works, you will 
have the assurance and confidence to obtain success on 
affiliate marketing. 
 
Begin by educating yourself with the things not necessary to 
you in starting an affiliate marketing program: 
 
• Website is not essential when starting.  



• Pay-per-click campaign is not required  
• You will not have to read long-pages of e-books.  
• There is no software needed.  
 
If not all of these are needed, then what is there for you to 
keep? 
 
You will only have an affiliate program to market. Select the 
program that will present you with a great sales memo and an 
excellent product. You may also opt for a program that 
provides an outstanding income every month. An outstanding 
profit is produced via the programs that rate the client on a 
monthly payment bases. The affiliate is then compensated each 
month the client maintains its subscription. 
 
Now, how will you market your affiliate program? 
 
Making articles is an ideal way to do this. Write an article 
and let others read it, copy and dispense on their own 
websites. In this way, you are already given an advantage to 
promote your affiliate program and your writings as well.  
 
Every article you create should have a resource box with your 
name on it of course and a few lines consisting of anything 
that you want to say. This is the area where you can endorse 
your affiliate program and also where you can put your 
affiliate link. 
 
The resource box should indicate something that can stimulate 
your reader and click your affiliate link. 
 
Think of this as merely an easy task. Because it really is 
easy! However, it still needs hard work and time. Also, admit 
this – in order for you to earn some money you will have to 
accomplish even a bit.  
 
If you think you cannot do all of these every month, then do 
not expect the taste of success. 
 
This is just an easy plan though it is already proven 
effective. It will not cost any amount but your time to write 
articles and effort to distribute it.  
 
Lastly, whatever it is that you want to do, maintain your 
center. Think that you can do it, because you really can! 



How Affiliate Marketing Works 
 
As two sites, begin partaking profits to trade a product or 
service, it is called affiliate marketing. Most of the 
affiliates are compensated from about 25 to 50 percent for 
each sale produced via their websites. Compensation is 
completed on the number of clicks, listings, leads, sales and 
others or as dealt between the merchant and the affiliates.  
 
Actually, affiliate marketing is a marketing that functions 
more such as affiliate marketing in the offline market where 
affiliates are compensated monetarily for setting business on 
the right path, which is, getting more customers to see and 
buy the products and services  
 
While in an online affiliate marketing, sites are compensated 
for dynamically endorsing products and services, normally in 
the form of commissions on sales produced by recommendations. 
In short, it is based on a commission sales scheme. 
 
A best example of affiliate programs is the number of online 
bookstores available on the internet.  
 
As a site owner, you may want to become an affiliate for other 
site and produce profit from sale made by visitors transferred 
to your site. Most affiliates earn six figure profits from 
making this.  
 
But how does it work and how can you earn money from it? 
 
This works by placing link/links in the form of banners or 
text on your site that will direct traffic to the 
businessperson’s website. If your traffic click that link and 
purchase a product, sign up for, pronounce, a newsletter or 
some essential action, you are sure to be compensated.  
 
However, remember that affiliate programs, recommendation 
programs and link programs are similar. 
 
The great part of this for affiliates is that it comes without 
a charge and is simple to do, you recommend your sites guests 
to something they will surely like, somebody else does all the 
effort of giving the product or service, you merely get the 
payments. 
 
On the other hand, the best part for a merchant in affiliate 
marketing is that he will only pay you according to your 
performance. This performance includes clicks, and signing up 
of sales. It also eliminates the hazard of compensating for 
promotion and only eager with the outcome of sales. 
 



The following are the things being offered by affiliate 
marketing: 
 
• You earn and at the same time assisting your guests 
• Lets you have time to better handle your production 
• Additional enticement for your guests to keep returning to 
your website 
• The worth of your services to the site 
• It will cost you no amount of your dollar 
• Expect for an additional bonus  
• Most business associates let you to buy via your own links. 
This mean you can get your own personal reduction.  
 
Affiliate marketing businesspersons have their own scheme for 
compensation organization and they are: 
 
• Pay per sale - affiliate takes compensation each sale 
being produced from affiliate links or ads. 
 
• Pay per lead - affiliate takes compensation for each 
direct/guide produced from affiliate links or ads. 
 
•  Pay per click - affiliate takes compensation for each 
click produced from affiliate links or ads. 
 
• Pay per impression - affiliate takes compensation for each 
of the many thoughts produced from affiliate links or ads. 
 
Listed below are some of the tips given to every affiliates 
who want to earn money from this program: 
 
1. Select affiliate programs that will ensure to compensate 
you 20 percent or above of the actual price of deal. 
 
2. Provide numerous profits flows, 2 levels, 3 levels, 4 
levels and multi-level to create lifetime payments. 
 
3. Begin on your own interest. In this manner, you are sure to 
work happy and willingly and treat affiliate marketing as a 
simple hobby. 
 
4. Money, Commerce, Health & Beauty, Dating & Personals are 
some ideas for you to begin in your affiliate marketing. 
 
Now if you are already determined to involve yourself in an 
affiliate marketing, it may be suitable for you to find laser 
targeted web traffic and encouraged them to visit your sites 
and start promoting the product and services. 
 
On top of that, if you want to be sure of yourself before 
engaging in affiliate marketing, make some researches. Look 



for essential topics that talk about affiliate marketing and 
study the program. In this way, it is ensure that you prepare 
yourself for this kind of venture.  
 
Anyways, there is no harm in researching isn’t it? So, why not 
try to do it on your spare time and decide whether you want to 
do it full time or not.   



5 Scorching Hot Tips on Succeeding in Affiliate Marketing  
 
Affiliate marketing has been progressively famous for the past 
years. Most programs provide businesses the chance to use 
various sales people who are only paid for the outcomes they 
get. Most starters in affiliate marketing are also given the 
benefit in the fact that they can start an online business 
even though they only have a few capital. 
 
The compensation for affiliates is well high and the trained 
affiliate marketer can make thousands of dollars each month. 
This condition is direct to the increasing number of affiliate 
programs that are offered to every prospective marketer. With 
the boost of chances, many questions appear on how you will 
opt for precise opportunities, what are the requirements 
needed in choosing a program and which program will give an 
essential income? 
  
All these questions when answered and delivered correctly will 
surely lead you to success.  
  
Below are five tips that will help you in assessing businesses 
and their affiliate programs. These tips will ensure you of 
success without the need of wasting too much effort and money. 
 
1. How much does the business will compensate you?  
 
It is necessary that you know how much you should anticipate 
from each sale. It would be useless to spend more of your time 
and money endorsing a product and being not compensated well 
in return. There is a possibility that you could end up 
wasting more on promoting than you are about to do on sales. 
With this, it is better to stick on endorsing the products 
with high payments, unless you have initiated a role market 
where you can trade large numbers of product, and get 
significant payments.  
 
2. How much traffic does an ecommerce site get?  
 
Try to know the quantity of traffic the business site is 
previously getting. If the site is placed on the top 100,000, 
the business is having a better amount of traffic, and there 
is a chance that it already has many affiliates. If it is 
placed under 500,000 it is either not good or it must have a 
good chance to earn money.  
 
Do constant research on a product if the site has a low 
traffic standing. It would be a great idea to purchase a 
product yourself if only you can pay for it. If not, you can 
also make a research to learn if there are any unpleasant 
remarks about it online.  



 
If you think everything is doing fine and the product is great, 
you probably have found a hit! 
 
3. How regular are the payments given? 
 
Some business give their payments each week, others once a 
month, and some would pay every 4 months. It is necessary that 
you have an idea on when to expect your commissions.  
 
It would also be a great idea to know the smallest payments 
that you have to make before you are compensated. Some 
affiliates will not send your commissions until you gather a 
definite amount. However, there are affiliates that compensate 
the moment the sale is completed.  
  
4. Does the business compensate on succeeding sales? 
 
Some affiliates will only compensate on sales through clients 
viewing their sites through a direct link from your site. They 
will compensate you nothing for a few succeeding purchases 
that the clients make if they directly view the business 
website. It is necessary that you be compensated regardless of 
the way the client revisits the site if you are to make a 
profitable business. 
  
 5. What marketing resources do the affiliates provide? 
 
 Find out the kind and value of marketing materials that they 
offer for their affiliates. Will they offer articles or 
content that you can utilize to endorse them on your website? 
Are they offering free guides, special offers and samples, 
which can be of great use in promotion?  
 
If you think their marketing resources are just as fine, it is 
possible that the business will give good assistance for its 
affiliates.  
 
However, there are also times that you gather better reactions 
by means of your own marketing techniques. If the affiliate 
programs you are promoting have already been in the business 
for a long time, it is probable that all the promotions and 
marketing are outdated and been over exposed.  
 
Therefore, new promotions will initiate your readers to think 
that yours is a fresh product.  
 
Affiliate marketing can be a very profitable business and a 
great starting point for everyone new to online marketing. 
Looking for an accurate affiliate can be a delicate business. 
So, the best thing to do is to make your studies and inquiries. 



You can use the above questions/tips as your help to searching 
a business that allows you to achieve your economic objectives. 



Why Affiliate Marketing Works? 
 
Some believe that the world is a dull place merely for the 
reason that they do not find their being appealing enough to 
make them feel satisfied. Others would even want that they 
have more than they already acquire. There are also those 
people who are exhausted of working hard and still end up 
having nothing.  
 
Some would even curse the dull existence of having jobs that 
do not provide them personal and qualified growth. Still, they 
are the ones who want to gain money with the need of sweating 
a lot. 
 
These are some of the significant reasons why people are 
giving in to affiliate marketing.  This is one of the 
profitable methods that are considered as an outcome of the 
recognition of the internet has been producing since it came 
into existence. 
 
Since the internet is one of the medium with which to view the 
world and relate with people without reaching up from one’s 
chair. It has also become one of the most significant means 
with which to sell a businessperson’s products and services.  
 
This is the primary reason why affiliate marketing succeeds as 
an outcome of the internet’s fame. The products and services, 
which the internet world acquires, the needed introduction, 
required to trade as well. This is where the truth that 
affiliate marketing is a profitable business started.  
 
In affiliate marketing, what is planned to be sold is sold for 
the reason that the internet is an excellent venue to sell all 
of the products and services without the need for the 
businessperson to provide too much time and hard work to sell 
their wares. 
 
How does affiliate marketing produce money? 
 
The manner affiliate marketing functions is so easy a person 
wouldn’t have a hard time thinking how such plan is capable to 
produce money. In affiliate marketing, a person is initiated 
to a scheme where an affiliate, the one who holds the site, 
deals to present and promote other sites that fit in, in 
sequence to a businessperson. 
 
The businessperson is the one who expects to produce sales via 
the affiliate’s endorsement of his sites. Other people click 
one of these links on and when purchase is completed, the 
businessperson compensates the affiliate with the agreed 
commission. It is by merely endorsing sites via his own that 



an affiliate is capable to make money for him in the simplest 
way possible.  
 
The standards included in affiliate marketing can be evaluated 
to the kind of group communication in ecology called mutualism 
where communication between two type of persons permits both 
of them to get advantage from the circumstance without making 
any harm to each other. The outcome is a connection that lets 
them to coexist in agreement in the society where they both go. 
 
On the other hand, affiliate marketing permits affiliates to 
be paid in acknowledgment of what they can contribute to the 
procedures. Business executives, in return, are capable to 
promote their products and in the end sell their products and 
services via the hard work given by the affiliate. 
 
The main reason why products are promoted is that the number 
of individuals using the internet is increasing each minute 
that passes. Each product being promoted via this means takes 
all the interest that is probably needed to be able to 
encourage someone.  
 
This is the vital reason actually, why affiliate marketing is 
consistently working. The more links a site endorses, more 
potential sales will be produced. The more sales produced, the 
businessperson will be more contented, and the good thing is 
that affiliates and the affiliated both profit competently and 
financially. 
 
Those who have engaged into affiliate marketing have 
eventually attained their goals and objectives, which they 
were not able, comprehend under normal situations. In addition, 
some have reached the top merely because they are determined 
in all their effort and time to improving their skills about 
this business without hesitating. 
 
A person can also be sure of the truth that there is really 
money in affiliate marketing. He only has to deal with the 
reality that it is unrealistic to produce wealth in this 
business in a short time span. With a little ingenuity and 
hard work, affiliate marketing can be the answer to all your 
financial problems. 



3 Easy-to-do Steps in Getting Started in Affiliate Marketing 
 
Affiliate marketing is said to be the agreement between an 
online business and an affiliate, in which the affiliate makes 
a payment for making sales, guides and clicks for the 
businessperson’s website.  
 
Affiliate marketing functions a condition, which is beneficial 
to both the business and the affiliate. The businessperson 
gets chances to promote his products without charge to a 
bigger market, which will improve the sales of his business.   
 
The more reliable affiliates he find, the more sales he can 
anticipate to come. By looking for affiliates to promote his 
products and services, he is already reducing his time, 
attempts and money in searching for potential markets and 
clients.  
 
As a customer clicks on the link in the affiliate site and 
buys the product, he or she suggests it to other customers who 
is on the course of searching for the similar item or 
purchases it again, this way the businessperson’s influences 
his opportunity of profiting. Then again, the affiliate 
marketer gains from every client who clicks on the link in his 
site and who eventually buys the product or gets the service 
offered by the businessperson. 
 
Normally, the affiliate acquires payments per sale made, which 
can be settled on a percentage or definite amount. The nice 
thing about this is that it will not charge a dollar to join 
in an affiliate program. 
 
If you are thinking to be an affiliate marketer and earn money 
on the internet, you can follow the below listed three most 
essential steps to begin your efficient affiliate marketing 
campaign. 
 
• The first thing you should do is to recognize a specific 
area you are fascinated with or passionate about so you will 
not be jaded and required to improve your affiliate site 
afterwards. Focus on a particular area you are familiar with, 
this will help you show your finest efforts and expertise. 
There are different places you can research on, so feel free 
to select a particular area you can learn more. 
 
• The second thing is to search for a well compensating 
businessperson and high quality products. Create a list of 
well compensating and high quality affiliate programs for your 
selected area and make a site. In selecting a product, you 
should think of the assistance that they are willing to give 



you. This includes the promotional materials such as articles, 
links, banner advertisements, classified ads and so on.  
 
• The third step is of course learning how to get the proper 
linking programs in your websites program. Also, develop your 
own strategies and methods to market the products and services. 
 
There are many affiliate groups and affiliate result providers 
that can offer you information on the most moneymaking 
products and well compensating businesses available. Therefore, 
be clever enough to select the accurate affiliate program fit 
for you. 
  
Once you are sure about which products to market and the 
business to support and have made your own site with an area 
name and dependable hosting provider, you are prepared to do 
the promotion. This is the hardest part, since by mean of this 
you should be capable of enhancing traffic to the business 
website, sales and certainly, earnings. 
 
In affiliate marketing, it is probable to make huge amount of 
money in the least period of time if you utilize the accurate 
techniques and ways. 
 
Promoting a product would mean a different topic. You should 
be consistent in informing yourself by reading books, course 
or important articles on the internet about the effective and 
proven promoting strategies. 
 
Keep in mind, there is no fast way to success. Affiliate 
marketing may appear very appealing because of the number of 
encouraging statements of both the businesses and affiliate 
marketers who have gained from it. However, it still includes 
an excellent pact of effort and determination. You are also 
required to be resourceful and elastic.  
 
There are affiliate marketers that do not realized this, so 
when they do not get sales, they  give up, search for other 
affiliate programs and keep on doing the same mistakes.  Then 
after a while, you will hear them saying affiliate marketing 
is only one of the rip offs existing online. You can surely 
taste the excellence of success if you use the proper 
techniques in affiliate marketing. You can earn more money as 
an affiliate marketer if you are determined to do the things 
it needed to work.  
 
Above all, keep your intelligence and stay wise as you get 
started with affiliate marketing. Follow the three steps and 
it will surely lead you to the success you are longing for. 



Let Affiliate Marketing Move for Your Business 
 
In the beginning of internet industry, the world has changed 
into something that is unpredictable and impulsive. It made 
the world smaller and narrower and opens new opportunities to 
people especially in the field of commerce. 
 
The internet introduced new ways of earning money and new 
forms of businesses that are very advanced and utilizes high 
technologies. Different strategies for businesses are 
developed and that includes affiliate marketing. 
 
Affiliate marketing is the affiliation connecting website 
owners and merchants whereby the merchant offers the website 
owner a commission fee arrangement for connecting to the 
merchant’s site to offer goods or services for sale.  
 
Affiliate marketing is now a popular method of promoting web 
businesses. The affiliate is being rewarded for every visitor, 
subscriber or costumer provided through his efforts.  It is a 
modern variation of the practice of paying finders-fee for the 
introduction of new clients to a business.  
 
With affiliate marketing, a merchant recruits content sites to 
a partner with them as affiliates in exchange for rewards or 
commission.  
 
The merchant provides their links to their affiliates, 
advertising banners and assigns commission for each click-
through to their sites, purchase of their products and 
subscription to their service that is generated form the links.  
 
The compensation may be made based on a certain value for each 
visit or pay-per-click, registrant or pay-per-lead and a 
reward for each costumer or sale or pay-per-sale. 
 
The affiliate publishes websites so they are also known as 
publishers and merchants advertise on affiliate sites, so they 
are also called advertisers.  
 
Merchants and publishers benefit form this unique arrangement. 
Website owners have the opportunity to earn money through 
their niche audience, and the merchants get a more measurable, 
precise and targeted means of advertising their products or 
services.  
 
Affiliate marketing is a new and revolutionary method for 
driving profits through revenue sharing relationships between 
online merchants and content sites.  
 
Affiliate marketing pushes products and services out to the 



consumer on virtual shelf space across the web and creates 
opportunities for merchants to generate sales for the 
affiliates to earn revenue from the sites and for the 
consumers to find the products and services they want on the 
web.  
 
Affiliate marketers, utilizes several networks. They evaluate 
new networks and individual programs. Merchants who are 
considering adding an affiliate strategy to their online sales 
channel should research the different technological solutions 
available to them.  
 
Some types of affiliate management solutions are standalone 
software, hosted services, shopping carts with affiliate 
features and third party affiliate networks.   
 
Some advertisers join networks to jumpstart their affiliate 
marketing efforts while others create their own in house 
programs to offer publishers money making opportunities. 
Publishers can join the networks to have access to those 
merchant’s affiliate programs.  
 
Affiliate program is a partnership with an online merchant who 
compensates for any sales that is sent that trade via links on 
the site. It is an easy way to earn money off traffic to the 
site. With affiliate program, earning potential is not limited 
to sales; it can also refer other affiliates. The merchant 
will pay a percentage of all the sales that is referred.  
 
Affiliate marketing uses few marketing terms like cost per 
sale, cost per lead, cost per click and cost per one thousand 
impressions.  
 
In cost per click (CPC), a visitor to the affiliates website 
clicks on a merchant’s banner and visits the merchant’s 
website. In cost per sale (CPA), a visitor by the affiliate 
purchases goods and services form the merchant.  
 
In the cost per lead (CPL), a visitor referred by the 
affiliate completes a form on the merchant’s website and in 
the cost per one thousand impressions (CPM). Merchants pay a 
set rate for the display of one thousand of their banner or 
advertisement.  
 
In the early days of affiliate marketing, many internet users 
held negative opinions due to the tendency of affiliates to 
use spam to promote the programs in which they were enrolled. 
As affiliate marketing has matured, many affiliate merchants 
have refined their terms and conditions to prohibit affiliates 
from spamming.  
 



Through affiliate marketing, merchants can place their 
advertising banners and links on content sites worldwide and 
only pay a commission when those links generate a sale or 
qualified lead.  
 
The most attractive aspect of affiliate marketing is that no 
payment is due to an affiliate until results are realized.  



Affiliate Program: the Key to Successful Affiliate Marketing 
 
The e-business is very popular today. This started when the 
internet was introduced in the world and the way we look at 
business was never the same. It opened a lot of doors and a 
lot of Pandora’s box as well. I am not going to paint you a 
rosy picture, there is as much negative as there are positive 
in the internet.  
 
There are many strategies and ways for businesses to flourish 
in the internet. One is the affiliate marketing. Affiliate 
marketing is a way of allowing website to earn an income from 
their website by displaying the adverts, links to banners of a 
merchant or by carrying contextual advertising. 
 
Affiliate marketing is a popular method of promoting e- 
businesses in which an affiliate is rewarded for every visitor, 
subscriber or costumer provided through his efforts. The 
compensation may be made based on a certain value for each 
visit or pay-per-click, registrant or pay-per-lead and 
commission for each costumer or sale or pay-per-sale.   
 
In affiliate marketing, an affiliate program is necessary. 
Affiliate program is a partnership with an online merchant who 
compensates any sales that is being sent by a merchant via 
links on the site.    
 
Affiliate programs are also arrangements in which an online 
merchant web site pays affiliate web sites a commission to 
send them traffic. These affiliate web sites posts links to 
the merchant site and are paid according to a particular 
agreement.  
 
The agreement is usually based on the number of people the 
affiliate sends to the merchant’s site, or the number of 
people they send who actually buy something or perform some 
other action.  
 
Some arrangements pay according to the number of people who 
visit the page containing their merchant site’s banner 
advertisement. Basically, it is a link on an affiliate site 
brings the merchant site traffic or money; the merchant site’s 
pays the affiliate site according to their agreement.  
 
Recruiting an affiliate is an excellent way to sell products 
online and it is a cheap and effective marketing strategy. It 
is a good method to get word about the site. 
 
There are three parties in an affiliate program transaction; 
the costumer, the affiliate site and the merchant site.  
 



There are many affiliate programs available in the web today. 
it is very important to make one’s affiliate program stand out 
and catch the attention of professional affiliate marketers.  
 
The following are some tips on making affiliate program stand 
out from the massive amount of competition that are available. 
 
• Provide your affiliate partners with creative and 
promotional materials. Make it an aim to make their job of 
marketing the products or services as easy as possible. The 
less work they have to do and the more conversions they see, 
the more likely they are to promote the products or services.  
 
• Don’t try to sell everything to everyone. This is the 
quickest way to fail in a business venture.  
 
• Communicate with the partners by welcoming them to 
affiliate program send out updates on products additions or 
changes.  Give them tips and advise on how to be successful in 
marketing products. Always pay them on time and take care of 
them. 
 
• Once claimed, the niche market research, find web sites 
that have viewers interested in the niche market. Finds 
partners that has already built a traffic and would benefit 
from the affiliate offer. The offer should be a win-win 
situation for both. 
 
• Don’t rest on your laurels just because there are a few 
good partners. They may decide to jump ship. Protect one by 
actively recruiting new partners. Try finding new partners by 
advertising the affiliate program on the web site, listing or 
advertising in affiliate directories and by contracting 
potential affiliates directly.  
 
Affiliate programs works best when affiliates choose products, 
services and companies that match the content of their web 
site and would interests their readers. If a content web site 
chooses affiliate programs well, everybody involved in the 
process wins.  
 
The affiliate wins because it is able to sell products to its 
visitors without having to run an e- commerce business. The 
merchant site wins because it gets a piece of the profit for 
setting everything up and the web surfer wins because the 
affiliate web site directs her to products she would be 
interested in, which she can purchase easily.  
 
An affiliate program can be successful if it effectively links 
commerce and content and takes advantage of the respective 



strengths of site and its affiliates. All kinds of people 
might buy different things like books online.  
 
Successful affiliate marketing program takes time to build, 
but with a bit of effort, it has the ability to increase the 
internet sales noticeably.  
 
Dirk Dupon, 
editor@ebooks-made-easy.com    
 
PS: Are you already using Private Label Content to create new 
niche products, and start an affiliate program? To really 
understand the power of PLR, I highly recommend you to read 
"Private Label Secrets". 
 
This detailed, step-by-step, guide will show you how to create 
an endless line of new products without writing one single 
word, how to create a profitable Ebook package from old PLR 
content, how to set up an informative eCourse to boost your 
profits, where to buy PLR, and much much more… 
 
And don’t forget, for a limited time you’ll also get Master 
Resale and Customization Rights… 
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